
February Newsletter  Room 10

Dear Families,


	 

	 This month will be exciting with Valentine's Day and all 
the fun that goes along with it.  The students will write 
valentine notes and poems expressing friendships, 
compassion and love to family and friends. 


 The students may pass out a valentine for each friend in class.  Please bring 
in a bag or shoebox for your child to decorate at school.  I will have a bag on top of 
the cubbies as an example of a preferred size and durability.  Since there will be no 
school on Valentine's Day 2/14 and not all students are here on Thursday 2/13,  
please have your child bring in their valentines no later than Wednesday 2/12, the 
students will have time slots to pass them out during work time in class.


	 It is pajama day for the whole school on Thursday 2/13, the students may 
wear their pajamas to school if they would like.  Please bring extra clothes if they 
want to change into them and be sure they still have appropriate shoes/jackets for 
recess. 	 


	 We will talk all about our health and how to take care of our bodies.  From 
the inside out, we will learn about our teeth, our organs, our bones, where our 
water and food go and lots more.  We will continue our Asia study learning about 
and sampling foods from different countries, we’ll learn about Presidents of the 
United States, money and the students will work with measuring with a scale, 
magnetic & non magnetic as well as sink and float works. 


 For our peace curriculum we will discuss solving problems peacefully, 
identifying our feelings and how to express and process excitement, frustrations, 
and sadness.


	 	 	 I hope you all have a wonderful February, 

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 ~ Ms. Judy


Birthdays - Oliver 2/10,  Elodie 2/21


The Winter cold will still be with us:

Please be sure your child has warm enough jackets, hat and gloves and boots to go 
outside for recess for those days that are wintery cold ~ brrrrr!


IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS

February 13th - Pajama Day - Valentine Exchange 


February 14th - Teacher In Service, School Closed


February 17th - President’s Day, School Closed


PTO dates to look out for: 
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